
 

 

 
 
 
 

How can I respond to the consultation? 
 
Your opinions can be sent to us either via your Trade Union, Staff 
Associations or individually.  Responses can be e-mailed to 
nhspensionsreform@scotland.gsi.gov.uk  or sent in writing to: 
 
NHS Pensions Review Team 
Policy Branch 
Scottish Public Pensions Agency 
7 Tweedside Park 
Tweedbank 
Galashiels 
TD1 3TE 
 
The closing date for receipt of responses is 5th January 2007 
 
 


